
 

 

 
 

 

 

November 4, 2009 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Standards Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Re:  Change of Identification for FCC ID: N7NU306 

 

We hereby request a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC 

rules. This change applies to the USB306, originally granted on September 29, 2009 with 

FCC ID: N7NU306. Sierra Wireless intends to market the above referenced product 

under new FCC ID: N7NU308.  The product bearing the new FCC ID is electrically 

identical to the originally certified equipment.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ying Wang 

Staff Regulatory Specialist 

 


